
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1382 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:  10158 

 Author: Rep. Talley 

 Date: 2/29/2024 

 Impact:                                                                        $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to House Bill 1382 removes the requirement that subjects the review 

boards to the provisions of the Oklahoma Open Meeting Act and exempts post-adjudication 

review boards from the definition of a "public body." The measure also establishes guidelines for 

the annual report submitted by the State Post Adjudication Review Advisory Board. Stipulating 

that the report should include the location, names of members, number of cases reviewed, and 

recommendation categories of each review board. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1382 removes requirements, makes exemptions, and establishes guidelines relating to certain 

post-adjudication review boards. The committee substitute removes requirements, and 

establishes certain exemptions and guidelines. In its current form, the measure merely amends 

certain procedural elements of existing law; therefore, no direct fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations is anticipated. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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